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I am a commuter student who drove 300 miles weekly to class.  Between

semesters I found two other commuters that I could share rides with.

Needless to say, this has saved me a considerable amount of gas and money this semester.  I could have shared rides the prior semester if NMU had a well publicized web-based commuter bulletin board for commuter students to find each other and share rides.  Please consider incorporating such a board on the "student accessible only" areas of NMU's website.

Thanks,

-Eli


